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I am proud multigenerational Oregonian! And proud to live in a state that has had 

mail in voting, which allows voters to carefully consider each candidate and ballot 

measure before casting a vote, informed voters make informed choices. And Voting 

by mail, makes it possible for my 91yr old Mother to VOTE! The idea that we are 

even discussing removing this is absurd, especially with little to no issues, and the 

few fraudulent votes which were just mistakes. Not someone actually attempting to 

cause fraud!! 

 

We owe it to ourselves and to everyone in Oregon to protect and encourage the 

democratic right to vote by continuing the proven, time tested mail in ballot. If 

anything vote by mail should be nationwide!!!! 

 


